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Hello Commissioner Temple, I am asking that you say "NO" to the sale of Blue Cross Blue Shield of 
Louisiana to Elevance Health. This deal is opposed by the Senate Health and Welfare Committee, many 
additional legislators, State Treasurer John Fleming, numerous local and state-wide medical societies, and 
thousands of Louisiana residents. I will directly quote Treasurer Fleming: "It’s a once in a lifetime decision, 
and we can’t afford to make a mistake that cannot be corrected. Once Blue Cross is owned out of state by 
a for-profit company, it will never again be a mutual company owned and held accountable by the 
policyholders." Commissioner Temple, please do the right thing for the residents of Louisiana and PLEASE 
SAY NO! Sincerely, Lisa Stutzenbecker Senate District 10 
 


